
 

The Linc; 

Principal's Message 

It is starting to feel like fall in Northern Michigan and we are getting into the daily routine at 

Lincoln.  Safety patrol squads are in place and are doing a great job.  Students are using the Full Value 

Agreement by following hallway and playground rules.  Student work is hanging in the hallways, and It 

looks beautiful.  

It has been a fun and educational week at Lincoln.  I have been visiting classrooms, and I see teachers 

utlilizing our new “Into reading” curriculum.  Last Friday, our students learned about the Constitution in 

every grade.  On Monday, we had our first fire drill of the year.  Each year we conduct 5 fire drills, 3 

lockdown drills and 2 tornado drills. We do our best to talk to students about the dangers associated with 

these events without creating unnecessary anxiety. 

Monday we will have our first official PTO meeting.  Lincoln is very fortunate to have a PTO that works as 

part of our team to make school successful and fun.  We welcome parents, grandparents and caregivers of 

Lincoln students to attend this meeting.  Also, starting next week we will do a variety of exercises for one 

minute every morning to get us motivated for “Fitness for Funds” on October 6th.    

Hopefully, we can all get outside and enjoy the beautiful fall weather.   

Have a wonderful week! 

September 23, 2021 

 

 

 

 

10/6    -Student Count Day 

            -Fitness 4 Funds Day 

10/19  -Parent Teacher Conference (more 

details to come) 

10/21  -Parent Teacher Conference (more 

details to come) 

10/22  -No School-Professional 

Development Day 

11/1    - No School-Professional 

Development Day 

11/22  - Picture Re-take Day 

11/24-11/26 - Thanksgiving Break 

11/29   - Return to School 

 


